
Mr. Vahram Janigian 
176 W. 94th Street 

June 19, 1975 

New York, New York 10025 

Dear Mr. Janigian: 

We gratefully acknowledge your renewal 
of your St. Vartan Stewardship and your 
gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Our Receipt No. 21201 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

vb 

Sincer ely, 

Stephen Kambourian 
Execut ive Director 


